
DISTRICT COUNCILLOR REPORT. 
 
Meetings are now face-to face and the first Uplands Planning meeting was held in the council 
chamber, so we could be well spread out, with microphones in place. 
 
There was an application in Sandford St Martin that came up for consideration, that I commented 
on.  As usual, the applications that were passed by delegated powers were listed, like 33 South 
Street. 
 
I have heard from the highways officer, Chris Grain, that there is some new technologic piece of kit 
that they are going use to “investigate” the blocked ditch drain by the allotment.  This may mean 
they don’t have to have a road closure and divert traffic. 
 
Thankfully the weather and easing of restrictions has meant that we can try to organise more 
speedwatch sessions.  We had one yesterday (Friday 11th June), and have three booked next week.  
We are logging all cars to find a % going over 30 mph, so I will share the information at the meeting. 
 
Councillor DAVE JACKSON 
 
 


